
                                         October 19 to November 9, 2014    VOLUME 84 #17 

   Our Lady Queen of Peace Church (1930) 
    SHRINE TO INFANT JESUS of PRAGUE (2003) 
  

         PARISH WEBSITE      

         www.qop.ca 
                                                                                                 e-mail: office@qop.ca 

   

    PASTOR: Rev. John Domotor 

    ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT: Carol Molloy 

                                                          PARISH MUSIC DIRECTOR:                   HUNGARIAN Mass:               Rev. John Domotor 

          SPANISH Mass:    Rev. Benoit Laplante 

       WWW.LATINMASSVICTORIA.COM  TRADITIONAL LATIN Mass: Rev. John Domotor  
                                                                

Our Lady Queen of Peace, 849 OLD ESQUIMALT Road,  VICTORIA,  BRITISH COLUMBIA  V9A 4W9 
  

MONDAYS:  CHURCH & PARISH OFFICE ARE CLOSED 

PARISH OFFICE OPEN TUESDAY – FRIDAY  9.00 – 12.00  & 1.00 – 4.15    250.384.3884   Fax: 250.384.3664 
  

 SUNDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

  M 

   A 

   S 

   S 

 

Weekday  - 12.10 12.10 12.10 12.10 - 

Weekend 10.00  - - - - 5.00 

TRADITIONAL LATIN  12.00 - - - 9.00 - 

SPANISH   2
nd

 & last Sunday of the month       2.00  - - - - - 

HUNGARIAN   3
rd

 Sunday every month       2.00 - - - - - 

SUNSET LODGE 1st
 & 3

rd
 Wed. 952 Arm Street - - 9.30 - - - 

ADORATION OF BLESSED SACRAMENT 
every Tuesday and 1

st
 Friday of the month 

- 10.00 - - 10.00 - 

ROSARY - 1
st
 Friday of the month  - 10:30 am - 11.00 11.30 11.30 11.30 - 

Devotion to MOTHER OF PERPETUAL HELP - - after Mass 12.10 - - - 

Devotion to INFANT JESUS OF PRAGUE - - - after Mass 12.10 - - 

CONFESSIONS: 1
st
 Sat. of every month 3:00- 4:00pm.    

Ring the bell and enter when GREEN light is ON.   
9:15am-

9:30am  

10:15 –    

11:30am  
11:00 – 11:45am 

11:00- 

11:45am 

10:15 – 

11:30am 
4:00-4:30pm 

BAPTISMS: To have your child baptized at Our Lady Queen of Parish, please call the Parish Office at least 3 months in advance to arrange  

an appointment with the Pastor. Parents are expected to participate in the Baptismal preparation course TBA.  

MARRIAGES: If you wish to have your marriage solemnized at Our Lady Queen of Peace Church, please call the office at least 6 months 

prior to the intended date as the preparation for this life commitment takes time, thought and considerable paper work. If you are not registered 

at Our Lady Queen of Peace parish have the documents prepared in your own Parish.   
The CWL: meets every month on 

2
nd

 WEDNESDAY after Noon Mass.  

PRESIDENT: ELSIE LAMBTON   

No meetings in July &August 

KNIGHTS of COLUMBUS – meetings held at Our Lady Queen of Peace Community Centre 

 

3
rd

 Degree (Council 1256) - 1
st
 Monday & 2

nd
 Thursday at 7.00 p.m.  

4
th

 Degree 3
rd

 Thursday of the month at 7.00 p.m. Contact: FAITHFUL NAVIGATOR Shawn Leckie 250.360.2620 

IMPORTANT:   IN THE HOSPITAL? 

If you or family member is hospitalize or is going to the 

hospital and would like to be visited by your PARISH PRIEST, 

Please call the PARISH OFFICE to make this request.  

HOSPITAL EMERGENCY ONLY! 

After office hours including weekends, holidays or during the 

night, you can call: the Hospital Chaplain:   250.889.3761                       

     
 

 

KEEPING IN CONTACT: We extend our hands and hearts in Christian fellowship to you here, celebrating with us, whether long time 

residents or newly arrived in the Parish. We thank God that you are with us. If we may assist you, please fill out the form below and place 

in the collection basket or mail to the PARISH OFFICE (address on top) . THANK YOU. Please mark the proper BOX (below on the left side). 
 
    

             New Parishioner       
     

      Have moved here is new address 

          

            I am home-bound and would like  someone to visit me            
         

            I am going to be in the hospital, please call on me   

                          

                 NAME: _______________________________________________________ 
                                                

                 ADDRESS: ____________________________________________________ 

 

              HOME …………….…….……..…  WORK ………..….………..…….  

                                       

                 e-mail: ________________________________@_____________________ 

 SUNDAY DONATIONS can be done by using:  

boxed Sunday Envelopes or by automatic bank withdrawal. (The PARISH OFFICE can supply you with necessary documents). 
 

mailto:office@qop.ca


 

‘Legacies’ 
 

    Our Lady Queen of Peace acknowledges                 
 with gratitude past legacies which we use to   

 maintain the integrity of our Church. 

 

   Please include us in your ‘LAST WILL’,    

 how will we survive without it?       
         

   Legacies are a way of providing assurance    

 that the parish has income or savings in the   

 event of unforeseen emergencies. 

 

  The monthly ‘Building Fund and Collection’   

 pays for maintenance/replacement items.              
 

Baptism at Our Lady Queen of Peace 
To have your child Baptized at Our Lady Queen of Peace 

Church, you must call the office at least 3 months in 

advance to arrange an appointment with the Pastor. It 

is assumed that the family has Our Lady Queen of Peace 

parish connection and practices the faith by attending 

Sunday Mass on a weekly basis. You may meet with the 

Pastor and take the course even if your child has not yet 

been born. Parents are expected to participate in the 

Baptismal preparation. At least one Godparent or both 

must be baptized and confirmed and are practicing 

Catholics. Non-parishioners are required to have a 

Letter of Recommendation from your Pastor to have 

your child Baptized in our parish.  
 

Please Note 
If you suffer from Celiac disease, we are able to offer 

a low-gluten Host. If you are interested, please come 

to the sacristy before Mass and inform the priest.   

 

 

40 Days for Life Victoria  

Runs from Sept. 25 to Nov.6   

Join in this prayerful, positive and peaceful witness 

outside Victoria’s abortion clinic. Sign up at 

http://40daysforlife.com/local-campaigns/victoria/ 
 

Saint Joseph…Sunday Missal ‘2015’ 
Missals (blue) are now available from the parish 

office at a cost of $3.50. Please contact Carol at  

250-384-3884 or by email at office@qop.ca  

if you would be willing to help sell these Missals  

after Mass on the November 22 /23 weekend. 

 

Please Note 

There will be NO MASS on Wed. Oct. 22
nd

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

MASS 

 

INTENTIONS 

For:    

Requested by: 

Oct. 21 

 

TUESDAY Engenio Ballesteros(RIP)  

Yolanda Abuan 

Oct. 22 WEDNESDAY NO MASS 

 

Oct. 23 THURSDAY Holy Souls in Purgatory 

Bernard Wauthy 

Oct. 24 FRIDAY Bridget O’Brien 

Susan Serafini 

Oct. 25 SATURDAY Rodolfo Roa(RIP)  

Rose- Marie Empig 
 

Oct. 28 TUESDAY Claude Beaupre & family 

Susan Serafini 

Oct. 29 WEDNESDAY Sharon Tillapaugh(RIP) 

Jean Halliwell 

Oct. 30 THURSDAY Nova Wauthy(RIP) 

Bernard Wauthy 

Oct. 31 FRIDAY  

 

Nov. 1 SATURDAY Holy Souls in Purgatory 

Augustina Manguerra & family 
 

Nov. 4 TUESDAY  

 

Nov. 5 WEDNESDAY Choose Life Society 

 

Nov. 6 THURSDAY Holy Souls in Purgatory 

Bernard Wauthy 

Nov. 7 FRIDAY  

 

Nov. 8 SATURDAY Bill VanNoordt(RIP) 

Ann  VanNoordt 

Please remember the following persons who are ill 

in your prayers: Lucy Praud, Lorna Cue,  

Dina McGregor, Marion Turner, Elaine Shannon, 

Barbara Dunahee, Eva Gerard, Christine Stornebrink 

Carol Retallack, Alberta McIntyre, Ann VanNoordt, 

Lynn Wood, Marcia Brown,   
 

“Prime Rib Roast Dinner” 

Our Lady Queen of Peace Parish 

Mark your calenders for a fundraiser Dinner  

Invite your families and friends for a   

‘Prime Rib Roast Dinner’  
(including potatoes, vegetables, salads, 

desserts, juice, tea & coffee).  

WHEN: Sat., Nov. 22
nd

 following the Mass  

COST: $20.00 adults & $5.00 children  

                                         (under twelve free)  

Deadline for reserving tickets is Fri. Oct. 

31, 3:00pm  

Contact: Carol Molloy (250) 384-3884 
 

http://40daysforlife.com/local-campaigns/victoria/
mailto:office@qop.ca


 

Diocesan Appeal 
Next weekend is Commitment Weekend for the 

Diocesan Annual Appeal. At that time, we will give 

everyone the opportunity to pledge to the Appeal 

during Mass, if they have not already done so. A 

successful appeal furthers the mission of our local 

Church and of our parish. Our parish goal is to attain 

participation from all households; a goal that can 

only be reached with your help. Please consider your 

support in the coming week. Not everyone can 

make the same pledge, but if we all give as a 

family, as a church, we will truly be successful.  
Please remember that: 

Our parish project this year is $14,000 

Of the amount raised up to the goal –  

                                     20% is for the parish project 

Every dollar raised above the goal – 

                                     80% is for the parish project 

Every dollar raised beyond 200% of the goal 

                                  100% is for the parish project 
  

Diocesan Mass of Remembrance 
A Diocesan Mass, with Bishop Gary Gordon presiding,  

will be celebrated at the Cathedral on Friday, Nov. 14
th

  

at 12noon for all deceased priests, bishops and religious  

of the diocese. A reception will follow. Kindly remember 

in your prayers those who have laboured for the Church in 

the Diocese of Victoria and pray that the Lord will send 

dedicated men and women to continue their work.  
  

Pacific Institute of Family Education 
www.pife.ca Upcoming Parenting Event  

Fathers & Sons" - Sunday, October 26th at Our Lady  

of the Rosary Church Hall, Langford. A seminar for  

parents and all those wanting to raise happy 

responsible young men. Presented by Dr. Brian Siray, 

father of four boys. Dr. Siray is a Family Physician in 

Calgary with a special interest in children who have 

learning disabilities & ADHD. The whole family, 

including grandparents are welcome. Registration 

3:30 pm; Talk at 4:00; Potluck dinner at 5:00pm (pls 

bring a platter of food to share); Fee is by donation 

(if possible). 
 

Souper Bowls of Hope 
Mon., Nov. 3

rd
 from 11 a.m.-1:30 p.m. at the 

Laurel Point Inn, This event supports the Youth 

Empowerment Society as they assist local youth in 

making healthy life choices and preventing 

involvement in at-risk behaviour. Tickets are $25 in 

advance ($30 at the door); available at the Bay 

Centre Guest Services or by phone at 250-383-3514. 

Please come - Eat Soup! Have Fun! For more details 

visit the website http://souperbowls.com. The 

coordinator, Helen H., email at hh456@shaw.ca. 

 

Catholic Underground 
Catholic Underground is a youth-oriented gathering 

at St.Patrick's parish (2060 Haultain Street). Our next 

event will be on Oct. 25 at 7pm in the basement of St 

Patrick's Church. The event is called Stump the 

Deacon and is an opportunity to bring questions you 

have about the faith as well as how the faith relates to 

your life. So bring your toughest questions. For any 

questions, please contact Deacon Harrison at 

harrisonayre@gmail.com or visit our website: 

cuvic.ca. All in grades 10-12 are invited. 
 

Campaign Life - `Coins for Life`  
Would you, your family, your friends   put aside your 

twoonies, loonies, quarters, nickels, dimes during the next 

4-6 weeks, and contribute these savings to help in the 

struggle to end abortion and to create a Culture of Life in 

Canada?  If you will join us in working for the sanctity of 

life and one day getting a law for God’s preborn babies in 

the womb   - Coins for Life boxes are in the vestibule. 

You are asked to return the box and contents on the 

weekend of Nov. 16th. Remember that every coin helps. 

Remember that your small change can lead to a BIG 

change in our land!!  Your contribution will help save 

countless innocent lives now and in the future. Be sure 

that we count on your efforts for those who have voice but 

ours – God’s preborn children in the womb. You may 

wish to also make this a family or school, office project?   

Spread the good news of the sanctity of every life which 

God created - from conception to natural death!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.pife.ca/


 

ADVERTISE: We are in search of a Volunteer  

Coordinator to canvass business groups from the general   

public or from our own parishioners to advertise in our  

Bulletins. Interested please call  

384-3884, or email: office@qop.ca We appreciate the 

support of these sponsors. Please support them: 

 

                  McCall Bros.                 
                {Funeral Directors}   
 Victoria’s Only Locally Owned Memorial Chapel      

 Offering Funeral Pre-Planning 

                  www.mccallbros.com   

 1400 Vancouver St.     Phone: (250) 385-4465 

 Victoria, B.C.               Fax:    (250) 385-6792      
          

                          HATLEY  
               MEMORIAL GARDENS & CREMATORIUM                  
                                Planning Today For Tomorrow 

 

                 Suzanne Butterfield (Divisional Manager) 

  

Ph:(250) 478-1754                                 Fax: (250) 478-7639 

                        sbutterfield@hatleymemorial.ca 

 

               2050 Sooke Road, Victoria, B.C. V9B 1W3 

 

            “A Division of Arbor Memorial Services Inc.” 
 

 

                 SANDS 
              FUNERAL CHAPELS 

              CREMATION AND RECEPTION CENTRE  

     FREE CONSULATIONS – PAYMENT PLAN 

           COMPLETE RANGE OF SERVICES   

                Chris A. Benesch (Manager) 

 

1803 Quadra Street                            317 Goldstream Ave. 

 (250) 388-5155                                     (250) 478-3821 

 

             “A Division of Arbor Memorial Services Inc.” 

 

 

    
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Specializing in:         

                          Renovation and Design                    

  R                 >Kitchen Design             

    E               >Bathroom Design   

      D             >Suite Renovation 

        D             >Doors  

        O         >Windows  

           T       >Painting   
                 
 ** RED DOT **        Mark Turner: 896-4561             
                     

 

 

 

 

 
You can advertise with the Bulletin 

and on the website! 
Contact the Parish office at: 

250-384-3884 

 

 

 You can advertise with the Bulletin 
and on the website! 

Contact the Parish office at: 
                250-384-3884    

 

 

 

 

    You can advertise with the Bulletin 
and on the website! 

Contact the Parish office at: 
                 250-384-3884 
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